HSBChnet Service Maintenance
Notice

To the attention of our Corporate and Global Business
customers

Due to a planned upgrade over the weekend, HSBCnet will
be temporarily unavailable from 23:30 Saturday 20
October 2018 to 06:00 Sunday 21 October 2018.

We expect HSBCnet to be fully available following this
maintenance period.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you
for your understanding.

HSBCnet Helpdesk
18 October 2018

4X) Hsec

Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited in Oct2018.



